
HOOGHLY MOHSIN COLLEGE 

NOTICE 

 

No. 263/2024        Date: 22nd October, 2024 

 

In connection with the notification issued by the department of Higher Education, 

Government of West Bengal vide no. 660-Edn(CS)/10-M-33/2024 dated – 22.10.2024 it is 

hereby informed that the college will remain closed from 23-10-2024 to 26-10-2024 due to 

ensuing severe cyclonic storm. All the activities of the college including Classes and Semester 

– II form fill up will remain suspended until further order. 

 


